

Recent Letters:

15 Jan: Spring Ball cancelled -

ΑII

18 Jan: Tesco Uniform - All

30 Jan: Parents' Evening - All

30 Jan: SIAMS Inspection - All

11 Feb: Baby McKay - All

12 Feb: Parking - All

Please check Book Bags regularly for correspondence. If you have missed a letter please ask Marina for a copy.

Dinner money
Dinner money is £2.20 per
day for children in KS2,
and is payable through
ParentPay. Please make
payment in advance and try
to ensure your account
remains in credit.
Thank you.

Congratulations

Mr McKay, his wife Lucy and sons, Eli and Phoenix have welcomed a new addition to their family: baby Cassius Joshua arrived safely last Friday.

Cumberworth First School Newsletter 13th February 2019

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees Council are monitoring the situation.

Helping Hands Spring Disco

Thank you to everyone who supported the Spring Disco all the children had a brilliant time and we raised an amazing £553.80.

Young Voices

Last month some of our KS2 children attended the Young Voices concert at Sheffield Arena and a fantastic time was had by all.

The children were a credit to school and their parents.







Rugby Training

Huddersfield Giants Community Manager Ben Dawson has been coaching Year 3 & 4 for the past 6 weeks, funded by the Sky Try Rugby initiative. This week he led an assembly on 'bullying' and brought his friend 'Big G' along to help him.







We break up on Friday 15th February and re-open on Monday 25th February for February half-term.

Robinwood Meeting

Reminder: The meeting for Parents / Carers with children going to Robinwood is on Monday 4th March at 7:00pm. This is a meeting for adults and the children will be given the information they need nearer the time.

Dates for your diary:

Friday 15th February 15:30 Break up

Monday 25th February 8:50 School re-opens

_____.

Wednesday 27th February 15:00 Class Puffin Assembly for Parents

Monday 4th March 19:00 Robinwood Parents' Meeting

Friday 15th March 14:30 Stay & Play for Reception families

Multi Skills Festival

Our Year 1 children took part in a Multi Skills Festival at Shelley College last week. They participated with other Year 1 children from schools within the Shelley Pyramid and they should all be very proud of themselves. They tried extremely hard at a variety of activities and did very well.

Class Bear Assembly

Last month Class Bear entertained parents and families with their class assembly.



Stay and Play - Reception Families

Thank you to all who attended our Stay and Play session for Reception, it was good to see everyone.

The children were very excited to share their learning with the grown-ups and younger siblings.





February Half Term Football Camp

BOOK ONLINE www.damianivescoaching.co.uk

Call/Text 07944 876348 or Email: info@damianivescoaching.co.uk

Monday 18th - Tuesday 19th February 2019 £30.00 for 2 days Individually Booked Days Available

Reception - Year 6 10.00am-3.00pm Shelley College, Shelley, Huddersfield, HD8 8NL

Fun Activities, Spot Prizes, Penalty Shoot Out, Skill Development, Mini World Cup, Medals & Certificates.

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.